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SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - PRESENTATIONS 
 
  Principals’ Reports – Opening of School 
 
 
BACKGROUND: Mrs. Hicklin, Ms. Coffman, and Mrs. Rowe will provide updates regarding  
 anticipated enrollments, preparations and back-to-school activities for  
 the new school year. 
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July 30, 2014 
 
 
Summer school was successfully completed on July 31, 2014.  We had students from 
grades 4 – 7 working on reading and math.  All students made progress and there were 
no behavior problems. 
 
The building is almost ready for the start of the school year.  All classrooms are 
complete, staff are now working on the cafeteria and gymnasium along with the main 
office.   
 
School maintenance projects are all on schedule to be done before the start of the 
school year. 
 
All staff members are in place for the 2014 – 2015 school year. 
 
Projected enrollment for 2014-2015, PreK-7, is 120-125 students. 
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To:  Sue Hirsh 

From:  Crystal Coffman 

 

Valley Elementary School has completed summer school.  We had 22 students in grades 3-6.  
Classrooms worked on math and reading remediation.  Summer school was open to all 
students, but students who failed an SOL or had low grades were encouraged to attend.  

Grade Level Breakdown: 

 5 - Third Graders 

 2 - Fourth Graders 

 3 - Fifth Graders 

 12 - Sixth Graders 

 

Valley hosted the 50th Annual Art Show from July 11th –July 28th.  

 

Preparation for opening school is almost finished. 

Classrooms have been painted in Pre-k, 1-7. 

We will be getting borders installed around our playgrounds and additional mulch. 

 

We have filled all instructional positions for the 2014-2015 school year.  

Our projected enrollment for the opening of the year is 223 students Prek-7. 



BATH COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL 
464 Charger Lane 

Hot Springs, Virginia 24445 
540-839-2431 Fax #: 540-839-3290 

“The Best Small High School in Virginia” 
 
 
 

TO: Sue Hirsh, Superintendant 
 Bath County Public Schools 
 
FROM: Sarah Rowe, Principal 
 Bath County High School 
 
DATE: July 30, 2014 
 
RE:  Principals Opening of the Year Report 
 

 
Bath County High School is off to a great start.  Our custodians and other 12 month staff have 
worked hard to get ready for the opening of school. 
 
We are pleased to announce that preliminary data indicates Bath County High School will be 
fully accredited and meet Federal AYP. 
 
Our current enrollment is 260 students and the master schedule is 75% complete. 
 
We are in the process of installing new lockers and will be resurfacing the gym floor in late 
August. 
 
This year, Monday, August 18, 2014 will be our annual Back to School Day.  We held this event 
last year and it was a huge success.  We are streamlining the process this year in the hopes that 
all parents and students can attend. 
 

• Orientation for 8th graders will begin at 10:30 a.m., in the auditorium, and conclude at 
noon.  All students must be accompanied by a parent or guardian.  
o During this time students will be given some brief expectations for the year and an 

explanation of schedules. 
o Students will have a tour of the school. 
o The students will then proceed to the cafeteria to: 

� pay class dues ($20), 
� fill out all beginning of school paperwork, and  
� receive their schedules. 

o Students will then go to the library where they will receive their textbooks and 
locker combinations.  At this time they may put textbooks in their lockers and visit 
teachers’ classrooms. 

 

• Back to School will start for students in grades 9-12 from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Parents 
must accompany their students as well.  9th through 12th graders will follow the same 
procedures as 8th  graders; however, they will need to pay all outstanding fees including 
class dues before students will be given their schedules.  All checks should be written to 
BCHS. 
 

We look forward to another successful school year. 


